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I. The Committee met on November 6th 2017
II. Dr. Shamburg resigned from his position as committee chair due to the increase in his 
	responsibilities since his election as Senate Vice President.
III. Dr. Lorraine Chewey and Dr. Carrie Robinson were elected Co-Chairs of the Committee 
IV. The committee approved one course with minor revisions
	V. Abbreviated Course Title  

	Measurement and Interpretation (Health Sciences)

	Full Course Title 
	Measurement and Interpretation of Data for Health Professionals

	Credits
	3 graduate degree credits

	Course Level  
	600 level (graduate) 

	Catalog Description
	This course covers the basic tools for the collection, analysis, and presentation of data in Health Sciences.  Central to these skills is assessing the impact of chance and variability on the interpretation of research findings and subsequent recommendations for health practice and policy. 

	Enrollment and Scheduling
	[bookmark: _GoBack]This proposed course is to be offered every spring semester every academic year.  This will be a required course to be included in the “core” curriculum for all 3 tracks in the Master of Science in Health Sciences Degree Program. The recommended class size is 20.



VI. The GSC deferred the review of six (6) course proposals received from the Department of 
Management to the December meeting as there was insufficient time for committee members to review them by the meeting scheduled for  6 November 2017 (proposals were sent to the GSC on Friday, 3 Nov 2017).
VII. The committee respectfully requests that any course proposals to be reviewed by the 
committee at the next meeting on Monday 12/4 be submitted to the Senate Office, no later than Monday 11/27.  


Respectfully submitted on 11/6/2017 by
Dr. Lorraine Chewey & Dr. Carrie Robinson
GSC Co-Chairs



image1.png




